
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Thursday, October 10, 2019 

 
HOT LUNCH: Mini Corn Dogs  
 Chicken Nuggets  
 
BIRTHDAYS:   No Birthdays Today  
 

1. Attention all artists! Artwork is due to Mrs. Motto in room 122b by TODAY in order to be 

submitted for the LaGrange Art League Gallery Art Show at the end of the month.  

 

2. Did you miss the cheer informational meeting and you’re still interested in trying out? 

Stop by Mrs. Halper’s room 113 to pick up the packet and waivers necessary to tryout 

this month. Tryout clinics will be held on Monday October 21st and Tuesday October 22. 

Tryouts times will be assigned on Thursday, October 24th.  See Coach Halper if you any 

questions.  

 

3. It’s time for another GAC Attack! The Gurrie Activity Council will be meeting after school 

TODAY to make plans for Red Ribbon Week and the Halloween Dance. If you want to be 

involved in deciding our Red Ribbon Week activities or planning our decorations for the 

Halloween Dance, be there on Thursday after school in Mr. Sullivan’s room. If you have 

any questions, see Mr. Sullivan or Mr. Ingwersen.  

 

4. Yearbook will meet Thursday after school in Doc Mac’s room. We will start to sort 

photos and determine page design for the yearbook. We’ll meet until 4 in room 112.  

 

5. This Friday will be our first PBIS store, make sure you bring your tiger stripes so you can 

purchase items.  

 

6. If you are interested in trying out for boy’s basketball, you must have a valid sports 
physical or a waiver signed by your parent or guardian. The boys 8th grade basketball 
tryouts will be held on Tuesday, October 22nd from 3:20PM to 5:15PM.  The 7th grade 
boy’s basketball tryouts will be on Thursday, October 24th from 3:15PM to 5:15PM.  
Please make sure to coordinate for a ride home as there will be no bus transportation 
home.  The second cut for boy’s basketball will be on Friday, October 25th from 3:20PM 
to 5PM.  If you have any questions, see Mr. Alvarez or Mr. Pontrelli. 
 

7. Attention adventurers!!!   Gurrie's RPG Club will meet after school Friday in the culinary 
arts room, until 4pm.   Please remember to bring your character sheets and 
chromebooks.  Please see Mr. Walsen, Mr. Tooth, or Doc Mac if you have any questions!  
See everyone Friday! 


